## **Doug Story**

From:

WYCKOFF3651@roadrunner.com

Sent:

Wednesday, January 26, 2022 2:38 PM

To:

Doug Story

Subject:

Pass Patchers Quilt Guild

Hi Doug. It was so nice talking with you earlier. Thank you so much for taking our request under consideration. Pass Patchers Quilt Guild has been active in Beaumont for over 25 years. Thanks to the city we were able to have our meetings in the Civic Center for about 17 years. But our city has grown so much and and our Guild was recently displaced due to the growth. He were given a tour of the Chatigny Center and were thrilled with the possibility of holding our Board meetings and General meetings there. But when we received the cost analysis we found that it was just too costly for our non-profit organization. We are hoping that you will consider offering us the use of the center for two mornings a month at no cost or at least a very reduced rate. We are an organization of approximately 120 members who work diligently with our craft of quilting to give back to our community. As you can see by the attached spread sheet in this year alone we have given 278 quilts, 57 lap quilts, 69 fidget quilts (to be used by Alzheimer patients), 301 clothing protectors (to be used by hospice patients), 250 baby hats, 228 receiving blankets, 80 fleece nap blankets and 181 pillowcases. If you have any questions about our Guild please feel free to contact me at this e-mail address or at 909 533-9088. I am forwarding 3 e-mails containing our spread sheet of contributions, our non-profit status and the application for use of the Chatnigny Center. Please let me know if you have received everything you need. Thank you so much. Penny Wyckoff